
From:   Brian Miller   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 22, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0174-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I apologize for the errors as this is my first experimental license application.  As you have pointed out, the
listing of the separate 903MHz band is redundant when also listing the 903-904MHz band, please
disregard the 903MHz band.
In regards to the bandwidth for the two bands listed above, 3.08Mhz is incorrect.  The correct bandwidth
is 50kHz, or an emission designator of 50K0N0N.  If you have any additional comments or questions
please let me know.

Regards,
Brian Miller


